
l.K.Guiral Puniab Technical Universitv

Office of the Finance Officer

Circu!ar

No.lKGPrU/Fol91

Subject : Aadhar Centre.

This is for the information of all the officers and staff of the University that

the HDFC Bank, University Branch has been assigned the Aadhar Center bythe UDAI.

The officers / employees who want to enroll, any updation or modification in the

Aadhar can contact the HDFC Bank, University Branch.

OSD to Vice Chancellor for the kind information of Vice Chancellor.

All HODs of IKGPTU for the information of officer and staff working

under their Department.

Deputy Registrar (lTS) for uploading on website.

File.
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